
 

 

1st October 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Cross Country Citywide Finals  
                                                                                         

Congratulations, your child has been selected to form part of Oswald Road’s cross country team for the 

Manchester Schools Cross Country Finals! Following the previous heats, Oswald Road’s girls team came 

second and our boys team came first in their central categories.  

 

The finals will take place between 10.00am and 12 noon on Monday 11th November at 

Wythenshawe Park. Children will be accompanied by a member of school staff to the event, however 

you are welcome to join us there to show your support.  

 

Kind regards (and good luck!) 

 

Paul Salisbury  

PE Team 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Cross Country Citywide Finals  
                            

 
 
 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _______ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Cross Country Final on Monday 11th November 2019 [ ]  
 
Please give details below of any medical conditions that the supervising teacher needs to be aware of: 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact No: _________________________________________________________  
 
 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): __________________________________ Date: ________________ 


